Media Statement 8 August 2022

The Australian Government must take a tough
stand on Israel regarding the attack on Gaza

“With the latest Israeli killings of Imprisoned Gazans, AFIC calls on the Albanese government to
censure Israel and embark on the harshest of measures against the apartheid and rogue state to
ensure that this will not happen again.” Said AFIC President Dr Rateb Jneid.

“Let me highlight the glaring facts:
“Israel is not fighting “militants” in Gaza.
“Israel is engaged in a slow long-term genocide of an imprisoned and occupied population.
“Israel targets Gaza in lead up to Israeli elections.
“The majority of Israel’s victims are unarmed civilians.
“The current Israeli raid on Gaza civilians has resulted in 41 deaths (including 15 children and four
women) and 311 wounded.
“The same Australia that is standing by the people of Ukraine against Russian invasion must apply
the same standards and stand with the people of Palestine against the 72 year occupation of Historic
Palestine.” Said Dr Jneid. "
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